
 
 

Global Health Program 
300 Longwood Avenue, BCH3413 
Boston, MA 02115 

 
 

May 28, 2024 
 

Dear CERHI Colleagues, 
 

RECEIPT OF PAYMENT AND JOB COMPLETION CERTIFICATE 

 

We hereby confirm receipt of payment from the Centre of Excellence in Reproductive Health Innovation 
(CERHI) at the University of Benin to the Global Health Program at Boston Children’s Hospital. We 
received the payment of $143,895.77 USD on March 12, 2024 
 

We also want to use the opportunity to officially write to you that the activities stipulated in the consultancy service 
agreement has been fully executed as at February 16, 2024. 

 
We thank you for your prompt payment and look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Mirona Dragnea, JD 
Director, Global Health Operations 
Global Health Program 
Boston Children’s Hospital 


